
FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT                                                                                     FEBRUARY 18TH ,   2024 
MASS SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS 

MONDAY, February 19th  – 5:30 p.m.  SPP  

Gregory Coll – Martin & Cynthia Wallace 
TUE, February 20th – 12 NOON HT  

Mary Conroy – Ann Dobbins 
          WED, February 21st  – 5:30 – St. Sylvester 

Tom Piat – Josh & Theresa Perry 
THURSDAY, February 22nd  – 12 NOON SPP 

Deloris “Dee” Davy – Sue Wells 
FRIDAY February 23rd    – 12 NOON HT 

Bernadine Stockmeister – Alan & Susan Stockmeister 
SATURDAY, February 24th – 9:00 a.m. SPP 

Donald Barron – The Barron Family 
SUNDAY, February 25th   - 8:00 a.m. HT 

For the People 

        SUNDAY, February 25th  – 10:00 a.m.- SPP 

                     George Trace – A Loving Friend 
    SUN.  February 25th  – NOON ST. Sylvester 

Charles Tolbert – Teresa Bierhup  

SACRAMENTAL INFORMATION 

Baptism:  Three months prior to birth, pick up a Baptism 
Information and Form Packet from the parish office. 
Parents must attend a Baptism Preparation Class. 
Schedule with Priest.  
Marriage: Contact the priest by calling the parish office 
at 740-384-2359.  
Anointing & Visitation of the Sick: Our local hospitals do not 

inform us if you have been hospitalized.  If you would like a 

priest to visit you (when you are in the hospital, nursing home, 

or homebound) or for Holy Communion to be brought to you, 

please contact the parish office.  CALL THE PARISH 

OFFICE AND PRESS 2 

Funeral:  Contact the pastor through the parish office to plan 

the funeral Mass.  It is possible to make pre-arranged Mass 

plans with the pastor before death.   

JACKSON VINTON COUNTY CATHOLIC  

Holy Trinity, Sts. Peter & Paul and St. Sylvester  

OFFICE STAFF 

Church Secretary:  Rain Hendricks -
rhendricks@jacksonvintoncatholic.org 
St. Sylvester Church Secretary:  Elaine Rannells 
Bookkeeper:  Pam Downard 
Music Director:  Dorothy Riepenhoff  
Deacon:  Bart Supino (740) 577-3071 
Carol Boll, Mission Director (740) 352-2393 

EMERGENCY NUMBER if you or your family member need Anointing of 
the Sick, please call the parish at (740-384-2359) and press 2. 

Holy Trinity – See Schedule      

Sts. Peter and Paul –  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers for healing 

Joni Deck, Mark Anderson, Joyce Figlestahler, Joe 
Osborne, Roxie Mercer, Eleanor Peterson, Margaret 
Peacock,  Chuck & Dottie Van Kirk, Keith Henry,  
Kristen Coffman Peacock, Gay Mahle, Rick & Ulyana 
Hatem, Bill Bartoe, Sue Fultz, Olivia Montgomery, 
Kathleen King, Grace Hamlin, Bob Bledsoe, Roseanne 
Elkins, Rose Hall,  Allison Hayes, Nathaniel Thieken, 
Lani Arms, Florence Dahl,  Tom Blackburn, Karen 
Comstock, Cheri Thompson, Rick Angles, Sally Penix, 
Deborah Smith, Shane Lee Miller, Ann James Woltz, 
Kelly Colley Walker,  Rosetta King, Sherry Harkless,  
Kelly Borden, Adam Clary, Candy Lewis, Sherry Todd, 
Janet Bolender, Jamison Jackson, Merrill Peterson, 
Susan Anderson, John Jackson, Terry Boyden, Jay 
Riepenhoff, Linda Hunt, Connie Hawk, Ben Ervin, Mike 
& Pat Bradley,  Karen Perko, Alvin Schleicher & Phyllis 
Martin 

 HOLY TRINITY  

2/18– LECTOR – DAN MORROW 

2/18 – COUNTERS – MARY B. & VOLUNTEER 

2/25 -LECTOR – JEFF ELLIOTT 

2/25- COUNTERS – JANE L. & BILL S. 

                         STS. PETER AND PAUL 

2/18 – LECTOR – KAREN BOCH 

2/18 – COUNTERS – CHERI T . & VOLUNTEER 

2/25 – LECTOR – SHARON B. 

2/25  – COUNTERS – SHARON & JON 

                          St. Sylvester- Zaleski, Ohio 
Announcements: 

Stations of the Cross every Friday @ 6:30  
February 23rd ~ upcoming stations of the cross 

Spring Cleaning at St. Sylvester will be 
announced soon!   

 
Parish Schedule 

Rosary at 11:30 a.m. (before Mass) 
Sun. February 18th, Lenten Soup and bread 

supper after the Noon Mass. 
 

Lector and Counters 
 

Sun.  February 18th  – MARSHA WARD 
       Sun. February 25th – VICKI BECKLEY  
       

 
Collection 

Mary Ellen Nose – Tony Periat 

 



FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT                                                                                     FEBRUARY 18TH ,   2024 
 

Pastors Column: 

I hope your Lent is off to a good start. 
You may have noticed new hymn sheets 
starting this season (we don't have them at 
Holy Trinity yet). Hymns are what we are used 
to at Mass, but they amount to singing AT Mass 
rather than singing the Mass.  The text in italics 
on the hymn sheets are called "The Proper of 
the Mass", meaning they belong to each 
particular Mass. Just like there are particular 
responsorial psalms to be sung at each Mass, 
the Church prescribes certain texts from the 
psalms to be sung for the entrance, offertory, 
and communion processions. These chants, 
along with the gradual and tract/alleluia 
(which can be done instead of the responsorial 
psalm), have been in about the same 
arrangement for nearly 1500 years, making 
them as much a part of our heritage as the 
Roman Canon itself. The Second Vatican 
Council gave a privileged place to plainsong 
melodies for these chants to be sung by the 
choir alone, but since we are used to hymns, 
this recent collection of hymn-tune 
paraphrases of the introits and offertories 
gives us a great way to adapt the Church's 
tradition to our situation. The melodies should 
be fairly familiar, so I hope that you find this a 
helpful way to enter the millennia-old custom 
of singing the psalms, God's own hymn-book, 
in worship. 

Next week there will be a second collection to 
fund the schooling of seminarians. If you don't 
like the idea of giving money to the Diocese, 
you will want to be especially generous in this 
collection, considering that we know exactly 
what the money collected will go to. This 
collection is necessary because we ended up 
having far more seminarians this year than we 
budgeted for, and if we are serious about our 
commitment to fostering priestly vocations, 
this is a prime opportunity. Thanks to everyone 
for your generosity. 

Can you help your parish?  We need 
collection counters at HT & SPP.  If you 
can volunteer, please contact the Parish 

office 740-384-2359 or email : 
rhendricks@jacksonvintoncatholic.org. 

 

Parish News:  Upcoming Dates to Remember: 
* PSR – class will be on February 18th, 2024. 
* RCIA – Class on February 19th, 2024. 
* February 21ST  , 6:30 -7:30 p.m. ~ Maroon Room  
Book study on “7 Secrets of the Eucharist”  
Chapter 6~ Secret 6 ~ “Every reception is 
different.” 
*February 24th, Catholic Men’s Conference  

 
Friday February 

23rd ~ Holy Trinity 

& St. Sylvester ~ 

6:30p.m. 

No Lenten dinner 

 
COLLECTIONS FOR THE MONTH 

OF JANUARY  2024 
 

Sts. Peter and Paul 

Regular Collection  $ 8,314 

Christmas   $     50 

Building Fund   $   530 

Actual  Budgeted Difference 

$ 8,894  $ 10,417  $ -1,523 

Propagation of the Faith  $     200   

Diocesan Charities  $      20  

 

Holy Trinity 

Regular Collection  $ 6,859 

Building Fund   $    180 

Actual  Budgeted Difference 

$ 7,039  $ 10,417  $ -3,378 

Propagation of the Faith  $     215 

Cemetery   $       70 

 

St. Sylvester 

Regular Collection  $ 5430 

Actual  Budgeted Difference 

$ 5,430  $ 5,167  $     263  

Propagation of the Faith  $      70 

 

 
Please pick up a 

Lenten Schedule at 

each Parish. 

 

 


